
From: Rebekka Andrinudottir  

Sent: 16 June 2017 16:17 

To: Young, Tony  

Subject: RE: Advertisement application - 2017/3354/A - 52 Gray's Inn Road 

Hi Tony, 

Thank you for your email and apologies for my delayed reply, I was awaiting contractor 

confirmation. 

1. There has been some error in the input at the point of application as this was the illumination 

colour. I have now confirmed that the signage luminance levels are as follows: 

Projecting sign – 200cd/m 

Fascia sign – 200 cd/m 

Menu case – 100 cd/m 

2.Yes confirmed. The projecting sign will have a warm white halo illumination (see attached 

reference image). The Fascia sign will only have a soft light wash across the back cut through section 

of the timber (the logo), not to any other part of the timber fascia. 

We have already submitted a pavement license application for the proposed table and chairs. 

Thank you for support and please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further 

information. 

Kind Regards  

Rebekka Andrinudottir 

Designer 
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WINNERS 2016 

Hotelympia 

Retail Week Interior Awards 
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